
DSS PSI Survey Pre-Deployment Contact Validation

DSS PSI Contact Validation for %[HiddenLoad]Q7_1% – please complete by 2 
April 2008

Dear Facility Security Officer:   

Defense Security Service (DSS) is sending you this validation request to confirm Facility Security 
Officer (FSO) name and email address as we continue preparations for the next survey of Personnel 
Security Investigation (PSI) projections of cleared contractor facilities.  We request your response to 
this online validation by April 2, 2008.   

Please click on the validation request link listed in this email invitation.  Follow the prompts to 
confirm contact information.  If you will submit a response for more than one cleared facility in 
April/May 2008, we ask you to confirm the contact information for the consolidated sender.  You will 
also be able to click on links in this validation survey to view extracts of the April 14-May 3, 2008 PSI
survey.    

CLICK ON YOUR VALIDATION REQUEST LINK BELOW:   

%URL% 

Note - if you have any trouble loading the survey please email Ryan.Deloney.ctr@dss.mil with a 
description of the error.

Thank you for your support of this important initiative.   

Sincerely,   
WENDELL WARNER
Acting Director, Personnel Security Clearance Office
Defense Security Service 

mailto:Ryan.Deloney.ctr@dss.mil

